
TELEPHONE TOWN HALL MEETING
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12, 2019 • 6:30 – 7:30 P.M.

THURSDAY, JUNE 13, 2019 • 6:30 – 7:30 P.M.

Talk to the North Florida Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) about transportation 
projects and programs needed to meet the needs of the community today and into the 
future. The North Florida TPO is updating the regional long-range transportation plan and 
needs to hear from you! The long-range transportation plan is a blueprint for the future 
of the Northeast Florida’s transportation system and will seek to address travel needs 
for the next 20 years as the region grows in population, infrastructure and employment.

Give us your input on what the future of transportation and mobility should look like on 
the First Coast during our Telephone Town Hall.

This virtual meeting allows you to listen to community questions about this plan. You 
are not obligated to speak during the call. You can simply listen to the meeting without 
asking a question. If you would like to ask a question, you can do so during the event or 
you can submit questions ahead of time to: 

Register online at www.PathForward2045.com and we 
will call you the day of the event.

Marci Larson at mlarson@northfloridatpo.com



What is a Telephone Town Hall?         
The telephone town hall is an informative and interactive event where local and State 
transportation system topics will be discussed in a format resembling that of a radio 
call-in show. The public is invited to dial-in, listen to, or become involved during a 
lively panel discussion focusing on the future of transportation in Northeast Florida.  
For more information about the LRTP and ways to get involved please visit http://
pathforward2045.com.

Join the Conversation, Register Today     
A registration web page is available for those interested in attending (via telephone) 
and/or participating as part of this event. Visit the Path Forward website to registration 
at: http://pathforward2045.com
 
The Path Forward 2045 Long Range Transportation Plan Telephone Town Hall on 
Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 6:30pm (eastern time) and Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 
6:30pm (eastern time). We hope you will plan to join us for transportation conversation.

Contact the North Florida TPO at (904) 306-7513 or Marci Larson at: 
mlarson@northfloridatpo.com for more information.
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